From: Mellowyellow

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 10:15 PM

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application # A-2023-0222

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hello,

Wth regards to the Minor Variance Application # A2023-0222 for 4 Bristol Ave., Brampton, ON, Lot 57,
plan 610.

The notice is unclear in its description for the driveway extension. As stated:
1. To permit a driveway width of 8.6 metres... whereas the bylaw permits a maximum of 6.71
metres. This statement is clear. The additional 1.89 metres is minor. However, there does need to be

uninhibited clear access to the front door for emergency entry.

2. To permit a driveway a combined driveway width of 11.6 metres.
This is 3 metres wider then the current driveway and is not shown on the drawing.

Is this what the requested extension is? Or, is this bylaw wording?

Thank you,

Cindy & Angelo Capitano

5 Bristol Ave., Brampton, ON, L6X 2B1
a



